
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

    Manager’s Communication 
  

         December 6, 2017 

    Life outside the lines.  
 

Unauthorized Items 
 

The City Clerk reports that there are no unauthorized items scheduled for 
Council approval at the December Regular Council meeting.   
 
 
 

Regular Council Meeting 
 

Council will have its Regular legislative session on December 13th.  Please note 
that this is one week earlier than normal. 

 
 
 

Information Items 
 

There are no information items to share with Council at this time. 
 
In case you missed it here are some of our favorite photos from this year’s 
Festival of Lights.  (photos compliments of Harrison Wicks) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 


